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February 12, 2024 

 
Shane McDaniel smcdaniel@seguintexas.gov  

Clarence Smith csmith@seguintexas.gov 

Clay Howard choward@seguintexas.gov 
 
City of Seguin 
816 Fred Byrd Drive 
Seguin, TX  78155 
 
Subject:  Seguin TX April 2024 Renewal of Aclara Annual Premier Maintenance Agreement   
 
 
Your Aclara Agreement for ongoing services will renew April 1, 2024 for an additional twelve months through March 31, 
2025 (“Renewal Period”).  Per the agreement, the adjusted Annual Fee is as follows:  
 
 

AclaraOne Hosted  $47,852 

Mobile Programmer  $1,250 

Weekly Data Base Export Annual 5% included $2,756 

System Monitoring Annual 5% included $11,025 

DCU Maintenance Annual 5% included $4,961 

   

   

  
 

Total Due   $67,844 

This is not an invoice! 

 
If a PO or PO number is required on your invoice, please email it to AclaraOrdersContracts@hubbell.com within the next 
10 days. If no PO or PO number is received, you will be invoiced for the new maintenance amount. 
All PO’s must be addressed to: Aclara Technologies, LLC., 77 West Port Plaza Suite 500, St Louis, MO 63146 
 
 
Except as noted above, the Aclara Maintenance Agreement and all of the terms, conditions and provisions thereof shall 
remain in full force and effect. 
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Margarita Gomez at mgomez@hubbell.com or 314-895- 
 
 
Kind regards,   

Terry Baker 
Terry Baker 
Sales Operations Specialist 

mailto:smcdaniel@seguintexas.gov
mailto:csmith@seguintexas.gov
mailto:choward@seguintexas.gov
mailto:AclaraOrdersContracts@hubbell.com
mailto:mgomez@hubbell.com

